
To whom it may concern,  

My name is Susan Colby. I am a business owner, interdisciplinary studies major, wife and mother and have called 
the beautiful state of Oregon home for 29 years.  

I oppose HB3063. I am a pro-information parent. I do vaccinate my children, cautiously.   I certainly acknowledge 
that vaccines have saved lives, I also acknowledge that vaccines are a medical procedure that have risk and 
have injured/impacted lives!   

How can anyone possibly predict how someone will respond to a one size fits all medical system/vaccination 
mandate?? Do you agree that everyone is unique and we are all individuals? Something that is deemed "safe" for 
one may be lethal for another! The mandate, if it were to pass complicates an already established trust with our 
health care providers. In Oregon, where we have high vaccination rates already (total 2.6% unvaccinated in our 
population) .... it is near impossible to get a medical exemption and parents that have children that have seized, 
regressed, developed welts, fainted, cried for days of brain swelling following vaccinations would be left with no 
choice but to risk it again, for the chance at a free public education. 

Please vote NO on HB3063.  

 
 
 
 


